Sally Vallance

From: Sarah Smith PLANNING
Sent: 02 December 2011 13:08 DEPARTMENT
To: Planning o

Subject: FW, Splashlands 05 DEC 2011

o RECEIVED
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From: Jeanette Hollingsworth-Biggs
Sent: 23 November 2011 16:12
To: Sarah Smith

Subject: RE: Splashlands

Apologies Sarah

Yes | previously discussed the approach with the consultant and 1 am satisfied the resulting noise assessment is a
sound document. It has identified that the development is unlikely to have an detrimental impact on the
neighbourhood.

| have no adverse comments to make regarding this application.

| would add that it may be worth requesting the developer and potential occupiers of the site to discuss health and
safety and food hygiene issues with Environmental Health prior to construction and at the very least before opening
to ensure it is designed to best practice standards.

Kind Regards

leannette

Jeannette Hollingsworth
Environmental Health Officer
Environmental Health and Licensing
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
Welwyn Garden City AL8 6AE

EH Team 01707 357242

Direct Line 01707 357204

Website www.welhat.gov.uk

From: Sarah Smith

Sent: 23 November 2011 14:53
To: Jeanette Hollingsworth-Biggs
Subject: Splashlands

Hi Jeanette

[ consulted you on the 13 October concerning a noise survey that had been submitted for Splashlands <
N6/2010/3120/DC3. | have not received any comments on this and was wondering if you had had a chance to go
through it?

Thanks

Sarah

Sarah Smith
Senior Planning Officer; North Team

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
The Campus
Welwyn Garden City



